
Parent Governor Elections
The governing body are seeking nominations for parents to stand for election as a parent
governor of Mosaic Jewish Primary School. We currently have ONE vacancy.
Parents are invited to submit nominations to the Acting Headteacher using the enclosed
nomination forms into the ballot box in the office. Each person must be proposed and
seconded by parents of registered pupils presently attending the school and the nominee
must also be a parent and signify his or her willingness to stand for appointment or election. 
The nomination form must be returned by 12 noon on Friday 6th  December 2024.
For more information please refer to the email sent earlier today. 

Have a lovely weekend

Shabbat Shalom 

Mrs Gyepi-Garbrah

Headteacher’s message

MJPS NEWSLETTER
Friday 22nd November 2024

Staff Star of the Week

 Our ‘Staff Star of the Week’ this week goes to Mrs Novak who always puts in her
full effort into everything she does. It is a joy to see all of the amazing work taking

place in year 3. Thank you.  



Rainbow Trust Children’s Charity
To give the children further insight into how their Mitzvot (good deed) will impact young children
across the UK, Lucy Miller from the Rainbow Trust delivered an assembly to the school on Thursday.
Lucy explained to the children how their volunteers support young children and their families during
difficult times. Our children were also able to suggest other ways that they can support the charity,
which was lovely to hear. 

Art
On Wednesday 20th November, year 6 visited the Tate Modern. Located in Central London, the
Tate Modern, is a contemporary art gallery filled with exciting and fascinating art work. It is free to
visit and you can see famous paintings from artists such as the one and only Roy Lichtenstein!
When we were walking around, we saw so many unique exhibitions which used different visual
tools and focused on concepts relating to politics, world peace and our emotions. We cannot wait to
visit again!

Reminders

Stories in Pyjamas
Don’t forget to join us on Monday 25th November at 6pm for our annual stories in Pyjamas and
Friends of Mosaic AGM. Please meet the class teachers in the playground at 6pm and all parents
will then meet in the main hall. 

Parents Evening 
Please remember to book your parents evening slot directly with your class teacher. Parents
evening will be held on Tuesday 3rd December from 2 - 5pm and Thursday 5th December from 
4 - 7pm.



As I shared in last week’s Newsletter, the whole school came together today as part of Mitzvah day
to show our support for Rainbow Trust Children's Charity, a leading organisation that provides
emotional and practical support to families who have a child with a life threatening or terminal illness.
It was a joy to see all of our children working together to give thanks to the amazing volunteers that
support families during such difficult times. 
I would like to say a big doh-dah (thank you) to all the staff for supporting the children and making
the day a great success and to Miss Schurr for organising the day.



Class Whole class Attendance 

Reception - Wheat Aleph 86 %

Year 1 - Barley Aleph 97%

Year 2 - Grape Aleph 99%

Year 3 - Fig Aleph 92%

Year 4 - Pomegranate Aleph 97%

Year 5 - Olive Aleph 87%

Year 5 - Olive Bet 100%

Year 6 - Date Aleph 93%

Whole school 94%

Grape Aleph Olive Bet  

Attendance

EYFS and Lower School

Congratulations to our two classes for winning our weekly attendance cup

Upper School



School Lunches
To ensure that Harrisons are up-to-date with any allergies or dietary needs, please can you
complete the form linked below and return it to the main office. We will then share the information
with the catering team. The full process including the form for parents can be found here: 
Allergen form and process

Government Tax Free Childcare Account
If you use the Tax Free Childcare Account, please make sure that you email admin@mjps.org.uk
with your child’s TFC number, the total amount you have sent and a clear breakdown of how much
is to be allocated to different clubs, e.g. Ballet £20, ASC £50, Breakfast club £20. This will ensure
that we can correctly add the funds to your Arbor account. Please Note you cannot use TFC for
school trips.

If you are using TFC for wraparound care, you are unable to book unless you have funds in Arbor
account. Please allow 48 hours to be allocated once you have emailed the office.

If you would like to find out if you are eligible to use the TFC, please click the link below.
Government Tax Free Childcare Account

Many thanks,

The Admin Team

Admin

https://www.harrisoncatering.co.uk/food-allergies-food-intolerances
https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare#:~:text=If%20you%20get%20Tax-Free%20Childcare,%20you%E2%80%99ll%20set%20up%20an%20online



